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March 27, 2019
Executive Secretary
North Pacific Fisheries Commission
2F Hakuyo-Hall, Tokyo University of Marine Science and Technology
4-5-7 Konan, Minato-ku, Tokyo 108-8477 Japan

Subject: Notification to the NPFC of Intention to Carry out Boarding and
Inspection Activities

Dear Dr. Moon,

The purpose of this correspondence is to implement the notification procedures as
required by paragraphs 14 of CMM 2017-09;

With respect to paragraph 6 of CMM 2017-09, additional written notifications to the
Commission from the Contracting Party as well as the Fishing Entity are required.

With respect to paragraph 14 (a) (i) please find the details of the vessel(s) for
registration in the corresponding NPFC Inspection Vessel Registration Form under
Annex A. Also included as part of this annex are an example of the credentials issued
to inspectors (per paragraph 14 (a) (ii)) and the names of the authorities responsible
for boarding and inspection (per paragraph14 (b) (i)).

With respect to 14 (a) (iii) please consider this as notification that the inspection
vessel(s) is clearly marked and identifiable as being on government service.

With respect to paragraph 14 (a) (iv) please consider this as notification that the crew
has received and completed training in carrying out boarding and inspection activities
at sea in accordance with any standards and procedures as may be adopted by the

Commission.

With respect to 14 (b) (ii) please consider this as notification that Chinese Taipei
inspectors and assigned boarding crews are fully familiar with the fishing activities to
be inspected and the provisions of the Convention and conservation and management
measures in force.
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With respect to 14 (b) (iii) please consider this as notification that Chinese Taipei
inspectors and assigned boarding crews have received and completed training in
carrying out boarding and inspection activities at sea in accordance with any standards

and procedures as may be adopted by the Commission.

Sincerely,

Ding-Rong Lin
Director

Deep Sea Fisheries Division



